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Summary:

The Indonesian ambassador observed that there would not be wide consensus as in the
first Asian-African conference and proposed a second conference composed only of
major countries.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from MacArthur Foundation
Original Language:
Chinese

Contents:

Translation - English


digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org

Wilson Center Digital Archive Translation - English

Forward to: Zhang, Zhang, Ceng, Liu, Qiao, office, Soviet and Europe Department,
Asia Department, Western Europe Department, America and Australia Department,
Asia Africa Department, International Department, Journalism Department, Human
Resources Department, Protocol and Guest Department, Consular Department,
General Service Department, Research Center, Authority Committee, Party
Committee, Yong Qian, Ambassador

Priority: Average
From Switzerland
Date: 3 December 1957

Already Forwarded to: Chairman, [Liu] Shaoqi, [Zhou] Enlai, Zhu De, Chen Yun,
[Deng] Xiaoping, Peng Zhen, [Peng] Dehuai, Chen Yi, He Long, [Xi] Zhongxun, [Hu]
Qiaoqu, [Wang] Jiaxiang, [Li] Kenong, Li Tao, Central Propaganda Department, Central
United [command], Investigation Department, Military Intelligence, People's Daily,
Xinhua News Agency, [Li] En Qiu, Reference Machine (16)

The Indonesian Ambassador Discussed the Issue of Next Year's Afro-Asian Conference
Ministry of Foreign Affairs:

According to talks with the Indonesian ambassador, there are some countries that do
not agree with next year's Afro-Asian conference; it is impossible to have a consensus
like last time. It is possible to hold a conference of major countries; participants might
be limited to only major [countries] and Afro-Asian countries in agreement. Such as:
India, Indonesia, Burma, Egypt and our country, etc. After the conference, it is
possible that a permanent secretariat might be established.
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